
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes of the Meeting 

15 June 2011 
 
 

The monthly meeting began at 7:06pm, following dinner at Fiesta Mexicana,  
with Dean Buckhouse (KBØVVA) presiding. Following intros we discussed the 
upcoming VE session on 02 July at the WP Library. Club dues are doing well. The WP 
Library is having problems with scheduling and supporting our meetings.  

 
The Treasurer Wes Wilson (K0HBZ) gave us an A rating on our bank accounts. 
 
In the Repeater report, the Springs Link is currently on low power. We need to get 

into it for testing. 
 
Field Day will be June 25 and 26 at our Lake George site. Mike Stansberry 

(K0TER) will be in charge.  
 
There are lots of ARES events coming up. 
 
Under Old Business, please send meeting program suggestions to Dean 

Buckhouse. We will need to re-start the QSL card process, as the previous person has 
disappeared.  

 
Under New Business, we had none. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:19pm 
 
Fifteen members, one guest 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary 


